of Instruction and Persornel

ﬁaﬁ&py Avenue, ishp Tame NY’ E‘f&:ﬁ
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August, 2018.

Dear Parents,

I aneffort to mmmemﬁmw Septemiber L1, 2011, a committee eﬂnmstmg of teachers and support
_persennél ﬁfem aCTOSS \c;mr dz&trmt was fexmsd It ws establtshed that each year the annwersary e)f“ '

pﬂ:eeﬁmg .Frzday

Bach of our schools’ libraries has developed a list of books appropriate for éach grade level
omta vatiety of related themes tvassist you. It you:choose to discuss this'event and its significance at:
home with your children a list of these books is being provided on the back of this letter.

Please: feel free to contact. myself or your school’s building principal with:any questions you
nigy have, Your origoing support is always appreciated. Twish to éxtend my warmest wishes:to you'
and your family fora positive, productive and rewarding 2018:2019 school year:

Sincerely,

PaulE. Manzo |
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction and Personel.

PENMb

JTokin V. Dolan
Superintendent st Schools




